
Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

Joint Meeting With Planning Commission 
Monday, June 17, 2019 

TIME: 5:30 P.M. 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building— Kingseed Law Library 
Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers John Beals 

Mark Engert 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 
Bill Serr 

Clerk of Council Carin Andrews City 
Manager Wayne Davis 
Assistant City Manager Mariah Butler Vogelgesang 
Finance Director Tyler Roark 
City Attorney Scott Liberman 
City Engineer Jim Brinegar 
Economic Development Administrator Michael Norton-Smith 
Human Resources Manager Rory Garrity 
Interim City Planner Mark Yandrick 
Community Relations Kate Bostdorff 

Joe Harmon — Resident 
Paul Clark — Planning Commission 
Jim Durham — Planning Commission 
Paul Stewart — Planning Commission 
Amy Korenyi-Both — Planning Commission 
Bill Etson — Planning Commission 

Mayor Compton called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M. 

Chief Matt Brown provided an annual update for the Police Department highlighting the 
following items: 

• Restructuring the Police Department Organizational Chart 
• Addition of a Records Specialist 
• Addition of a 3rd School Resource Officer 
• Social Media Committee 
• Chaplain Program 
• TCSU Peer Support Program 
• Healthy Heroes Initiative partnered with Miami Val ley I Iospital 
• Successful negotiation for the Police Union 
• Information Technology Committee 
• Health Insurance Committee 



Assistant City Manager Mariah Vogelgesang provided information on the Community Cat initiative 
following the community meeting that was held on May 30, 2019. Neighborhood residents have 
volunteered to participate in the TNR program. If Centerville participates in the initiative, revisions to the 
Ordinance will be required to prohibit "reckless" feeding of animals rather than a general prohibition that 
currently exists. Discussion was tabled with the arrival of the Planning Commission members. Chief Matt 
Brown left the meeting at this time. 

The grant application site visit and resubmission for the Cornerstone Park was reviewed. Mariah 
Vogelgesang provided a Cornerstone Status Update Memorandum which was shared with Council, Staff and 
Planning Commission. Timelines for the Preliminary Development Plan, Rezoning, Record Plats 1B and 
7B, and Major Site Plans for JA Murphy, the Park and Treplus were reviewed. 

At 7:25 P.M. Council moved to JV Stone Council Chambers for a regular meeting and will reconvene 
after the regular meeting. 

At 9:15 P.M. Council reconvened in Executive Session for property as voted upon in the regular 
meeting. Mr. Palcher, Rory Garrity and Jim Brinegar were not present at this time. 

At 9:50 P.M. after no official business was conducted, Mrs. Rau made a motion to move out of 
Executive Session, Mr. Engert seconded the motion, and it passed with a 5-0 roll call vote. 

The Community Cat discussion resumed and Council concurred to participate in the Community Cat 
initiative and requested periodic reports regarding the program's success. 

At 10:05 P.M., the meeting was adjourned. The next work meeting will be held on Monday. July 1, 
2019 at 6:30 P.M. in the Kingseed Law Library prior to the regular meeting set for 7:30 P.M. 

Approved: 
Brooks A. Compton, Mayor 

4_ett.,47 

Carin R. Andrews, Clerk of Council 


